
 

 

 
 

Van Ness BRT Community Advisory Committee 
Thursday, February 25, 2021, 6:00 p.m. 

 
MINUTES 

1. Call to order. 6:14 p.m. 
2. Public Comment: None heard.  
3. Approval of  January 28, 2021 minutes – Approved by a voice vote.  
4. Presentation, discussion and possible action regarding update from SFMTA staff. 

a. Project schedule. 
i. The building of the BRT is anticipated to be finished by the end of 

2021, with BRT service beginning in early 2022. 
b. Construction update. 
c. Update on neighboring projects. 
d. Business support update. 

i. Staff is working with the Van Ness Business Advisory Committee 
on marketing efforts for the corridor. 

e. Outreach update. 
i. Spring newsletter being emailed and mailed soon. 

5. Member comment:  
a. Bob Lockhart asked if the parking lane on the corridor will be returned or if 

it will remain an active roadway. 
b. Bob Bardell noticed the two platforms being constructed at Vallejo. 
c. William Crissman asked about the concrete bumps found near Vallejo and 

Van Ness and what their purpose is. 
d. Martha Knutzen asked about the progress of trees being planted. 

6. Adjourn. Approved by voice vote at 6:27 p.m.  

 

https://www.sfmta.com/sites/default/files/reports-and-documents/2021/02/van_ness_brt_cac_meeting_minutes_21.01.28.pdf

